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Dorothy Menasco

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 5:24 PM
To: Margo DuVal
Subject: RE: Move Docs from 20200000 to 20200240

Hi Margo, 
 
Per your request below, the 5 listed documents have been moved from Docket 20200000 to Docket 
20200240. 
 
 

From: Margo DuVal <mduval@psc.state.fl.us>  
Sent: Thursday, November 12, 2020 3:39 PM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Move Docs from 20200000 to 20200240 
 
Hi Dorothy, 
 
Can you please move the following documents from Docket No. 20200000 to Docket No. 20200240? 
 
03795-2020 
03812-2020 
04330-2020 
06132-2020 
06222-2020 
 
I wasn’t sure whether you need a memo from me for this. If so, let me know and I will prepare one for the docket file.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Margo 
 
Margo A. DuVal 
Senior Attorney 
Appeals, Rules, & Mediation Section 
Office of the General Counsel  
FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
Phone: 850-413-6076 
Email: mduval@psc.state.fl.us 
 
PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon 
request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 




